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Chocolate…The Best    
Valentine’s Day has passed and with it, the heart-shaped box of chocolates that are presented to those we love. But rest assured, another holiday will come with its own chocolate confections and concoctions. In fact, you don’t have to wait until a holiday or special event. Chocolate has become such a “staple” in our diets that an entire grocery store aisle could be devoted to cocoa-containing foods! 
By some standards, this is not a good thing. However, recent research is demonstrating some amazing health benefits found within chocolate, or the cacao bean.  In addition, chocolate contains important vitamins and minerals that we all need. But hold your horses… 

…before you head to the grocery store, you’ll want to attend one of the Beneficial Bites presentations to learn more and sample a variety of chocolates, from milk chocolate to very dark chocolate.  And of course, the sampling wouldn’t be complete without a chocolate fondue and fresh fruit!
Below are the dates, times and locations of the presentations.  

Thursday, February 18th – 12:15 pm Dallas Village & Senior Hall 637-5609

Friday, February 19th – 12 Noon  Haugen Senior Center,  234-4630

Tuesday, February 23rd – 10:30 am Cameron Senior Center  458-2765

Tuesday, February 23rd – 12 Noon  Cumberland Senior Center  822-8794

Tuesday, February 23rd – 12:30 pm Chetek Community Center  925-2600

Wednesday, February 24th – 12:15 pm  Turtle Lake Apts (301 Becker St) 986-2055

Wednesday, February 24th – 12:30 pm  Rice Lake Senior Center  234-7227

There is no charge to attend the Beneficial Bites presentation, and registration is not necessary.  However, if you would like to come early or stay after for the noon meal, you will need to call (phone number is shown above) and reserve a meal.  The suggested donation for the meal is just $3.25 for folks age 60+.  If you are under 60, don’t despair…you can still join us for dinner for only $5.75.           
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